
A WORD OF THANKS 
This issue of The Chat contains reprints of five drawings selected from those contrib-

uted by John Henry Dick during the past 15 years. We hope that old CBC members will 
enjoy seeing them again and that new members will regard them as a special treat. The 
Editor appreciates the loyal support of our many contributors—artists, photographers, 
and authors alike. 

Every major paper that appears in Chat is read by one or more reviewers prior to 
acceptance, and frequently the Editor needs advice on a wide variety of problems. People 
who have provided behind-the-scenes assistance during the past 5 years include Oliver L. 
Austin Jr., Gladys Baker, Charles H. Blake, J.H. Carter III, E.B. Chamberlain, Dennis M. 
Forsythe, John Funderburg, John 0. Fussell III, Gilbert S. Grant, Julian R. Harrison, 
Joseph R. Jehl Jr., Roxie C. Laybourne, Barbara Lee, David S. Lee, Harry E. LeGrand Jr., 
Chris Marsh, James K. Meritt, James F. Parnell, Marcus B. Simpson Jr., and Robert P. 
Teulings.—EFP 
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